Tom Roberts

From: Dunmore, Katie <katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 June 2022 16:50

To: Andy Stocks

Subject: Daneshill Landfill permit variation for operator review
Attachments: LIT 12001 - Notice of variation and consolidation single permit.pdf
Hi Andy,

As discussed, | have attached the permit draft for operator review. The highlighted sections have been added or
amended as part of the variation.

Could you provide a basic infrastructure plan with the biofilter emission point labelled for inclusion within the
permit please.

Kind regards

Katie Dunmore
Permitting Officer
National Permitting Service ¢ Part of Operations — Regulation, Monitoring and Customer
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